
Christine Havelka 

From: 
Subject: 

Public Hearings 
FW: 951/989 Johnon Development Permit with Variance 

From: Matthew Ludvigson [mailto: 
Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 11:33 AM 
To: Public Hearings 
Subject: 951/989 Johnon Development Permit with Variance 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

I am folly supportive of more building and density downtown. As we continue to develop our City, more 
housing is required to retain residents, and their tax income, who work in the area. This project can help meet 
the increasing demand for housing in our city, and increased height is certain as the city develops. There is 
substantial aesthetic appeal to having this new building in the area I have no issue with the request for increased 
height on this project. 

Please accept this email as showing my foil support for this development. 

Matt Ludvigson 
797 - Tyee Road 
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Christine Havelka 

From: 
Subject: 

Public Hearings 
FW: 951/989 Johnson 

From: MoxiesVi [mailto: 
Sent: Friday, February 05, 2016 6:06 PM 
To: Public Hearings 
Subject: 951/989 Johnson 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing this letter to offer my support for the development at 951/989 Johnson. Being a business owner in 
the Harris Green neighbourhood I feel Cox Developments will only add to the area. This comer will be nicely 
addressed for the needed revitalization and therefore can only help my business and give more people the 
opportunity to live in this beautiful area of Victoria!!!!! 

If you have any other questions please contact me. 

Cheers, 

Mr. Lindsey Wilson 
Franchisee 
Victoria BC 
(250) 360-1660 

MOXIE'S 
ti R I L -L t B A ft 
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Christine Havelka 

From: 
Subject: 

Public Hearings 
FW: 951/989 Johnson Development Permit with Variance 

From: Linda Allan 
Sent: Saturday, February 06, 2016 3:42 PM 
To: Public Hearings 
Cc: Dan Cox 
Subject: 951/989 Johnson Development Permit with Variance 

February 6, 2016 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

Re: 952/989 Johnson DPV (former McCall's Funeral Parking Lot) 

Once again, please accept this email as an expression from the owners, employees and customers of Fotoprint 
Ltd, 975 Pandora Avenue, regarding the development permit variance for the above-mentioned property. 

There have been many changes to the Harris Green area in the past few years, not all of them good. This 
proposal will inject much-needed life into our area and help to re-create what once was a vibrant community. 

We unanimously support this project for the future of Harris Green and Cit of Victoria. 

We respectively request that the above variance proposal be approved. 

Thank you 

Linda and Derek Allan 

owners of 975 Pandora Ave and Fotoprint Ltd. 

Fotoprint Ltd. 
best to reach me: linda@fotoprint.ca 
office 250.382.8218 enter 0 and ask for Linda 
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